
School Transport Information - message from Suffolk Onboard 
 
As part of the ongoing process / review at this time of year, there will be some changes to 
timetables and operators from September 2024. 
  
All parents including those of the new Year 7s do need to check our 
website https://www.suffolkonboard.com/  for details showing routes our timetables. 
  
Some of the later changes may not be completed until the end of August. 
  
Any enquiries / queries need to go via our website or Customer Service Centre on 0345 606 
6173. 
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